
Parent Phone Message 

August 12, 2018 

 

Good Evening: 
 
This is Dr. John Mazzella calling, your child’s High School Principal.  The purpose of this evenings 
call is to keep you informed of the activities, events, and happenings scheduled for the week of 
August 13-August 17, 2018. 
 

• On August 13 and 14 students who have brought back their Parent Signed Permission 
slip to their Language Art teacher will be issued their Dell laptop computer through their 
Language Art class. 

• On August 14th there will be a Student/Parent athletic meeting at 6:30 p.m. in the Multi-
Purpose Room. 

• On August 15, underclass student pictures will be taken by Life Touch Studios through 
Language Arts classes. 

• On August 17, the Varsity Football Kick-Off Classic is at 7:00 p.m. at Episcopal High 
School. 

 
In addition to the schedule above, please be sure that you fill out and sign all the documents 
your child brought home on Friday and have them return them to their Homeroom teacher 
tomorrow morning. 
 
There is one form that they have that needs to be returned to the Language Arts teacher in 
order that we may issue them their Laptop computer on Monday and Tuesday. 
 
Please be sure that you sign this form so that we may issue them their computer that gives 
them access to all of their textbooks. 
 
Also, Seniors who wish to leave campus during lunch will need to have the proper paperwork 
filled out and returned to the Dean’s Office.  IDs will start to be made this week and they will 
cost $5 each.  Seniors with proper ID will be able to leave campus at lunch starting on August 
16. 
 
Students who need to check out of school early need to present a note to the attendance office 
before 1st period.  They will then receive a pass to get out of class.  Students who want to check 
out between the hours of 11:45 a.m. and 12:45 p.m. and do not have a pass from attendance 
must have a parent come in the school and sign them out.  Emails and phone calls to check out 
students will not be accepted during this time frame. 
 
Thank you for taking time to listen to this important message. 
 
Go Pirates! 


